
Good morning, 

 

I would like to request usage for Boxwood cemetery once again for our Cross-Country team 
to compete at for the fall of 2025. Tuesday September 16 and Tuesday October 7?  We 
would need Boxwood from 3pm-6pm along with barricades to shut off the Boxwood 
Entrances.   

Please let me know what else you need from me to make this happen. 

 

Thanks, 

Eric Valley 

Medina Athletics 


